
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8th March 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carer(s), 

 

On Friday 15th March we will have a non-uniform charity fundraising day in aid of Comic Relief and the school’s ongoing 

Reaching Rwanda charity.  

 

Lessons will proceed as normal but if students wish to wear their own clothes, they should pay £1 to their tutor by Friday 

15th March.  

 

All money donated to Reaching Rwanda will go to support our education centre in Rwanda, providing vital education to 

over 1000 children. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss S Hunt MBE 

Deputy Headteacher 
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Headteacher 

Mr Gareth Croxon B.Sc, NPQH 


